
FAO Parents/Carers

Initio Learning Trust School

23 April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Behaviour Agreement for Parents/Carers

I hope you had an enjoyable Easter break with some time to recharge batteries ahead of

the summer term.

We have a full five weeks ahead of us before the summer half term break, packed with a

variety of exciting events and engaging activities throughout all our schools.

As we start back, I wanted to write to share information about our new Behaviour

Agreement for Parents and Carers. This is something that many schools across the

country have introduced and we feel is beneficial for our schools too.

In the vast majority of cases, we are fortunate enough to have really strong and

constructive relationships with families and we place great value on our partnership with

parents/carers. However, there have been occasions where this has not been the case.

Concerns have been raised with us by families about the conduct of some parents/carers,

and so we felt it was time for us to set out our expectations really clearly.

Please do take the time to read the enclosed agreement, which we consulted on with a

group of parents from each school. I hope you will agree that this is very much about

behaviour that everyone can reasonably expect, to ensure that our schools continue to be

warm, safe and nurturing places that are welcoming to everyone.



If you have any questions, please do get in touch through the school office in the usual

way.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Liz West

CEO

Initio Learning Trust


